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8th June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers      

We are planning a visit to the Sycamore Centre in Dudley for our children in Nursery and Reception 
on 13th July. We plan to leave school at 9am and return at 1pm. Children who are afternoon children 
will need to attend the morning session. 

The children will explore and learn both inside and outside at this amazing adventure playground. 
We will have exclusive use of this truly unique and exciting environment which boasts a wide 
selection of resources, slides, climbing equipment and its very own ship! The Sycamore Adventure 
centre is the perfect place to enable children to direct their own play and learning with their peers in 
a safe, child friendly environment. 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch and squash will be available. They will need appropriate 
footwear (ie: trainers) and a waterproof coat. In the event of hot weather, please apply sun cream 
before dropping off your child. We would prefer if your child wore their uniform for this visit. 

The cost for this visit is £12.30. This includes the cost of transport and activities on the day. A 
payment item is available in the shop on ParentMail and must be paid by Friday 24th June. 
Unfortunately, without adequate payment, this trip cannot go ahead. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

  

 

 

Mrs C Johnson 
Deputy Head Teacher 
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